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Public land should not be used to house homeless individuals, it should be used to 

allow all people to access it free from houseless’ garage, drugs, and human waste. 

There are not services in public places like a proper residence to deal with a person 

living on the street or public park. No running water, bathrooms, or 

garbage/recycle/compost bins. This bill is over reaching and should not allow people 

to live in filth and for others to be subjected to said filth in public places. I do not 

support this, house the homes less but don’t let them live in public places.  


